
Heritage Education Commission Monthly Meeting 

8 February 2018, Rourke Art Gallery Museum 

 

Called to order at 4:00 pm by President Margaret  

Members present: Angie Beaton, Luana Gilstrip, Markus Kreoger, Jim Soderbert, Cady 

Mittlestadt, Margaret Zeren, Kristi Kaiser and Les Bakke(via video conference) 

Members excused: Marie Williams, Tony Tilton, Carol Sibley and Lauri Winterfeldt  

Secretary’s report:  Accepted as posted on the web. 

Treasurer’s report:  Still waiting on final billing questions from food provider 

Archives:  Luana reported on issues with the Archives at MSUM.   

Oral Histories: Les reported on a possible interview. Les and Cady reported on the American 

Legion birthday celebration and the FM Area Foundation funded local project.  Discussion was 

held on the Minnesota Remembers Vietnam project at MSUM.  

Lois Sullivan notified us that she was resigning effecting 5 February 2018. 

Workshop 2018: Updates were given on all aspects of the workshop.  It is really in good shape.  

Commission members volunteered to chair and assist with the various subcommittees.  

Committees were reminded about their assignments and timelines. 

Les reported that he may be on the commission for one more year. 

Meeting adjourned at 4:56. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Les Bakke, Secretary 

 


